Minutes of MRCA Meeting Wednesday 6" August 2008

Meeting open 7.20pm

Attending: Mareeca, Martin, Jeremy, Charles, Carmel, Michael, Tony

Apologies: Bronwyn, Trish, Jill

Minutes of the last meeting: held until | find USB

Matters arising from

Correspondence:

Carmel: email from Harvey Norman re 2009 BBQ would like dates.
Proposed dates: Sunday April 12", Sunday 18" October.

Martin:

Minister of roads, stating the Pony Club road is a Crown Road and Council is responsible for the
upgrade of the entrance.

Letter from the Council in relation to the rubbish and recycling and congratulations to Michelago for

good recycling practices.
Mareeca:
Email from Darryl Haggar re the Council spending in Michelago.

Michael: re the letter from the Council we will ask for the coverage of the whole area “giving them a
map” and ask for the same figures they have provided in the last spreadsheet.

Email from Caroline Fox re meeting with Bredbo Progress Assoc (Heather) and the
heritage/brochure.

Mareeca, Carmel and Martin will meet with Caroline and Heather Wednesday 13 August.
Treasurers Report:

Propose that report of the Mayfair accounts be accepted: Mareeca 2"° CARMEL

Report of the MRCA accounts: Moved that be accepted Charles 2" Michael.

Carmel moved that we move the proceeds of the Mayfair to the term deposit at renewal date. 2"
Mareeca.

General Business:
Newsletter: Mareeca meeting with Cathy re the content.

Discussion about bulling on the bus.



Anyone interested in organising Mayfair. 10" May 2009

Reminder of 13" Sept Local government elections at primary school
Working on producing a brochure with Bredbo

Mayfair: 2009 10" May

Martin Hughes: running for Council.

Carmel proposed that we utilised the left over sausages for a promotional bbq on a Saturday
morning. 2" Mareeca.

Michael raised the question can the MRCA donated some money to Martin’s promotional
campaign as it would be in the best interest of the region to have a representative on the Council.
Martin is the only known person running from the Michelago Region.

Martin Hughes left the room for this discussion.

Charles proposed the sum of $500 2™ Jeremy.

It was voted unanimously that we support Martin with $500.

Martin returned to the meeting.

Marin thanked the committee for its generous donation.

Meeting with Heritage Railway — Stephen Buck 1* Aug

Still looking for funding from Mike Kelly for the Feasibility study for the train returning.

Mareeca to contact Stephen Buck to advise about the spraying of the station platform to the big
shed.

Harvey Norman BBQ — Sunday 9" November 2008
Sign: Jeremy showed his art work,
Police: Charles nothing to report.

Meeting with local community groups.



